

RADCLIFF ELEMENTARY

SCHOOL-BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL MEETING OF November 10, 2015
The meeting began at 5:17 p.m. in the school’s conference room with the following members present (Carly Crews, Chris Corder, Gina Stinebruner, Shanna Skaggs, Jeremiah Gruber, and Alea McCray).  
Agenda:  Mr. Gruber moved to approve the agenda.  Mrs. Crews seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.

Minutes:  Mrs. Crews moved to approve the October 20, 2015 meeting minutes.  Mrs. Stinebruner seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.  
Good News Report:  Veteran’s Day Mr. Weaver came to speak to the students during an assembly.  Forty veterans came to eat lunch with students.
Student Achievement:   Mr. Corder spoke about attending training in Bowling Green.  He explained the training was focused on KPREP and how a huge portion (23%) of our overall score comes from Program Review and how as a school we control this score.
Committee Reports:  There were no committees to report at this time.  
New Business:   No new business was discussed at this time.
Old Business:  No old business was discussed at this time.
Miscellaneous Business/Information:  Mr. Corder stated that Radcliff welcomed 2 new custodians that were hired Gerald and Rodney.
Adjournment:   Ms. McCray made the motion to adjourn.  Mrs. Stinebruner seconded, and the motion passed by consensus. 
The council meeting adjourned at 5:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Carly Crews, Council Secretary  

